
From: McKenna David (ST)  
Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 5:56 PM 
To: ' @southwark.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Monday Herne Hill Welcome Group meeting 
 
Thanks  
 
I am learning things, very different. I hope you are well.  
 
I was meaning to check for myself the outcomes at a local level but noted and you have 
saved me some time. 
 
Regards 
David 
 
From: @southwark.gov.uk>  
Sent: 06 May 2022 16:32 
To: McKenna David (ST) @tfl.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Monday Herne Hill Welcome Group meeting 
 

Thanks David 
 
Hope you are having fun on the Underground! 
 
Just for your info, none of the anti-LTN candidates were elected in Southwark. 
 
Cheers 
 

 
 

Pronouns: He/Him 

 
 - Highways Division 

London Borough of Southwark 
 

160 Tooley Street 
SE1 2QH 
London 
 
E-mail @southwark.gov.uk 
 
 
 
From: McKenna David (ST) @tfl.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 3:55 PM 
To: @southwark.gov.uk>; HAYES, Helen 

@parliament.uk> 
Cc: @lambeth.gov.uk>;  

@lambeth.gov.uk>; @lambeth.gov.uk>;  
@lambeth.gov.uk>;  

@lambeth.gov.uk>; Paz Morwenna (ST) @tfl.gov.uk>; 
Clements Chris @tfl.gov.uk>;  

@lambeth.gov.uk>; @lambeth.gov.uk>;  





@lambeth.gov.uk>; Birch John (IDP) @tfl.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Monday Herne Hill Welcome Group meeting 
 

Hi  
 
I can do 2pm on the 20th. 
 
You might wish to add John Birch (TfL) to your distribution list as John has taken 
over the Network Sponsor role of Dave McKenna. 
 
Cheers 
 

 
 

Pronouns: He/Him 

 
 - Highways Division 

London Borough of Southwark 
  

160 Tooley Street 
SE1 2QH 
London 
 
E-mail @southwark.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
From: HAYES, Helen @parliament.uk>  
Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 12:22 PM 
To: @lambeth.gov.uk>;  

@lambeth.gov.uk>; @lambeth.gov.uk>;  
@lambeth.gov.uk>;  

< @lambeth.gov.uk>; 'Paz Morwenna (ST)' @tfl.gov.uk>; 
'Clements Chris' @tfl.gov.  

@lambeth.gov.uk>; @lambeth.gov.uk>;  
@southwark.gov.uk>;  

< @southwark.gov.uk>; @lambeth.gov.uk>; 
@parliament.uk>;  

@lambeth.gov.uk>; @southwark.gov.uk>;  
@southwark.gov.uk>; 'KieranHutley@tfl.gov.uk' @tfl.gov.uk>; 

McKenna David (ST) @tfl.gov.uk>;  
< @southwark.gov.uk>;  

@southwark.gov.uk>; 'Melbourne Jennifer (ST)' 
@tfl.gov.uk>; Alleguen Claire @tfl.gov.uk>; 

@lambeth.gov.uk> 
Subject: Monday Herne Hill Welcome Group meeting 
 
Dear all,  
 
I hope you are well. Helen is not due to visit Wakefield on Monday ahead of the upcoming 
by-election. Would the afternoon of Friday 20th May work for everyone to reschedule?  



 
2pm or 3pm would work if everyone could let me know their preference.  
 
I am away next week but I have blocked out the afternoon in Helen’s diary but will confirm on 
my return. I will also invite any new ward councillors and cabinet members once these are 
confirmed. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you all. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 

 
 Helen Hayes MP 

Member of Parliament for Dulwich and West Norwood 
 

 
Helen Hayes – For Dulwich and West Norwood  
 
Facebook    |        Twitter       |        Instagram 
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